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PARENT/GUARDIAN/STUDENT ORIENTATION 

Parent/Guardian/Student Orientation will be held via Zoom on 
Wednesday, August 30, 2023 at 6 pm 

 
 
Please click the link below 5-10 minutes prior to the Zoom mtg to access 
the orientation: 
 
https://edmentum.zoom.us/j/93879461644 
 
It is important to attend the orientation even if your student participated in 
cyber last year in order to review any updates or changes. We will be using 
the same cyber platform through Edmentum. 
 
Please contact Tracey Liparela with any questions regarding orientation. 
570-255-2798 
liparelat@llsd.org 
 
 
CHROMEBOOK PICK UP 
 
If you did not pick up your chromebook at the designated times indicated in 
the call last week, please reach out to Mrs. Ayers (570)255-2893) to 
arrange for pick up. A parent/guardian must accompany the student, as 
both parties must sign off on AUP and chromebook loan agreements.  

 

September 5, 2023  is the first day of school for all students.  Your 
courses will be available at that time in the cyber platform. 

 


